
If you, or someone you know, has been 
caring for a child that is not a close relative 
then you might be a private foster carer.

If you have had a child under the age of 16 (18 if they have a 
disability) living with you for 28 days or more then you have a legal 
obligation to notify the Local Authority. 

For more information, Please contact Worcestershire Children 
First, by telephone 01905 822666

To find out more, including a full definition of ‘close relative’, visit:  
www.worcestershire.gov.uk/privatefostering


